Patient Leaflet for Edoxaban
 Changes to your anticoagulant (blood thinning) medication.
This leaflet is designed to provide information on a change to your anticoagulant (blood thinning) medication, following your appointment today (___/___/_____). 
As agreed, following our discussion, your prescription for apixaban (Eliquis®) / rivaroxaban (Xarelto®) / dabigatran (Pradaxa®)] Xmg tablets will be changed to: edoxaban 30mg/60mg tablets (also known by the brand name Lixiana®) 
Important information about this change: Both apixaban / rivaroxaban / dabigatran and edoxaban are anticoagulant (blood thinning) medicines. Edoxaban tablets may look different to apixaban / rivaroxaban / dabigatran tablets/capsules, but they both work in the same way to reduce the risk of strokes in people with atrial fibrillation (irregular heartbeat). Edoxaban replaces your apixaban / rivaroxaban / dabigatran tablets/capsules; do not take both. When you next order your repeat prescription, you will receive edoxaban tablets instead of apixaban / rivaroxaban / dabigatran tablets/capsules. Edoxaban 30mg/60mg can be started the day after you stop your apixaban / rivaroxaban / dabigatran tablets/capsules. 
The dose of edoxaban 30mg/60mg tablets, which will be on the label when you receive your medication from the pharmacy, is one tablet each day in the morning which can be taken with or without food. We have also provided you with a new edoxaban anticoagulation card that shows you are taking edoxaban. Please replace any previous cards you have. 
We will continue to review and monitor your health and the medicines you take. This review will involve a blood test; we will contact you when this is due. It is important that you attend for both the blood test and review appointment when we invite you. If you have any questions about this change, please contact the practice and ask to speak to your doctor or pharmacist. 
Thank you for supporting us to make best use of NHS resources.

